

Office of Board of Selectmen

143 Main Street, P.O. Box 310, Belmont, New Hampshire 03220-0310 Telephone: (603) 267-8300 Fax: (603) 267-8327

Selectmen's Meeting

Monday, May 23, 2022, 9:00 a.m.

Belmont Mill, Tioga Meeting Room

Present were Chairman Ruth Mooney, Selectman Jon Pike, Selectman Claude Patten, Jr., TA Jeanne Beaudin, Assistant TA Alicia Jipson, Barrett Salta from BPS, and TC/TC Cynthia Deroy.

Discussion was had with BPS and the Boards wishes to move forward with renovations to the Mill to get Town Hall offices moved over. BPS will take a look at the space and look at plans that had been developed in the past and see where we stand on current needs.

Non-Public

Chairman Mooney moved to enter non-public session in accordance with RSA 91-A:3 II (c) at 9:33 a.m.; roll call was taken and those present and voting were Jon Pike, Ruth Mooney and Claude Patten. Also present were TA Beaudin, ATA Jipson and TC/TC Cynthia Deroy.

Discussion was had in regard to the Town Clerks office and future needs.

Chairman Mooney closed the non-public session at 10:50. am

The meeting adjourned at 10:51 a.m.

Ruth P. Mooney, Chairman

Jon/Pike, Vice-Chairman

Claude B. Patten, Jr., Selectman